
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
February 22, 2007 
 

Via E-mail and Overnight Mail 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-061625 – Qwest Petition for AFOR 
  Errata to Exhibits to the Rebuttal Testimony of Mark S. Reynolds  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed are the original and 15 copies of replacement Exhibits MSR-5 and MSR-6, 
submitted with the Rebuttal Testimony of Mark S. Reynolds on February 15, 2006.  Exhibit 
MSR-5 should have been submitted in redlined format but the changes were inadvertently 
accepted.  Also, Exhibit MSR-6 contained an error which was also corrected in Exhibit 
MSR-5.   The change was to Exception #3, which was modified and then moved to become 
Transition Requirement #5.   
 
Please replace Exhibits MSR-5 and MSR-6 previously transmitted with the enclosed 
replacement exhibits. 
 
The electronic copy of all documents will be provided by e-mail.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
Enclosures 
cc: All parties of record (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 
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